
 

Classification - Public 

                                           
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Please note that UKPN connectivity works will be ongoing along 
Waverton Street from 13th to 20th November. The works are not being 
conducted by site personnel but are associated with the project in terms 
of the provision of power. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, comments or 
complaints. 
 
Thanks, and regards, 
 
Peter 
 
Peter Walsh  
Communications Lead 
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